
 

BOARD OF HEALTH OFFICE 

Borough of South Plainfield  

2480 Plainfield Avenue  

South Plainfield, NJ 07080  

Hours: 8:00am to 4:00 p.m. Mon.-Fri. 
 

PLEASE LICENSE YOUR DOG OR CAT FOR 2025 

 

Pursuant to NJ State Law and Borough Code Chapter 3, Article I, Section 146-2, all dogs and cats must be 

licensed annually on or before January 31st with proof of valid rabies vaccination that is valid through 

November 1st of the licensing year. For your convenience we can license your dog or cat through the mail. Just 

fill out the application located on the Borough’s website; www.southplainfieldnj.com and go to “Forms” then 

scroll down to find the “Dog & Cat License Application”. Please provide proof of valid rabies vaccination – 

unless you know the updated rabies vaccination is already in our system. Failure to comply with state law to 

license your pet may result in the matter being turned over to Code Enforcement.  

 

If you no longer have a dog or cat, please notify us and we will remove your pet from our system, so you won’t 

receive automatic notices for renewal any longer. You can either call or email us at  908-226-7607, 908-226-

7605 or  Email: rvoelkel@southplainfieldnj.com or jbonnell@southplainfieldnj.com.   

 

Checks are to be made payable to the “Borough of South Plainfield” based upon the below fee structure:    

 

For Neutered/Spayed Pets: $15.00  For Non-Neutered/Spayed Pets: $20.00   

 

Please mail attached application, proof of rabies vaccination, and check based upon the above fees to:  

 

Borough of South Plainfield  

Attn: Health Department  

2480 Plainfield Avenue  

South Plainfield, NJ 070080  

 

 

2025 RABIES CLINIC: Please be advised that South Plainfield will hold its annual Rabies Clinic on 

Saturday, May 3, 2025, from 9:00 a.m. to 12 Noon at the DPW Garage. Pet licenses will also be conducted 

during these hours.   
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